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The Regina Hotel Association is pleased to 
announce its 2022/2023 Board of Directors and 
the appointment of Ms. Connie Young as Board 
Chair. 
 
Young was appointed to the Chair position in 
May 2022 for a two-year term.  She has worked 
with the Royal Hotel Regina, Trademark 
Collection by Wyndham team for 27 years, 
serving as the General Manager for the past 10 
years.  In addition, Young has four years of 
previous experience on the RHA’s Board of 
Directors, serving terms from 2016-2020. 
 
Young takes over from Ms. Cari Lemieux, 
General Manager of the Residence Inn by 
Marriott Regina, who served as Chair from 
2020-2022. Lemieux will remain on the Board 
assuming the position of Past Chair.   
 

The RHA is also pleased to announce the 
appointment of Jennifer Fontaine of Comfort 
Suites Regina as its new Vice Chair and Jim 
Kilkenny of the Delta Hotels by Marriott Regina 
as its Finance Director. 
 
The Regina Hotel Association (RHA) is a not-
for-profit, hotel industry organization 
representing over 3,100 guest rooms in 23 
hotels that employ over 1,400 people in our 
city.  
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For more information, please contact: 

Tracy Fahlman, President & CEO   
Regina Hotel Association Inc.   
info@stayinregina.com / 306.546.4272

 


